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For more information,  please contact Enrique Flores by For more information,  please contact Enrique Flores by 
phone at  (314)747phone at  (314)747--2332 or by email at 2332 or by email at 

floresenr@wustl.edu floresenr@wustl.edu   

The The Safe Block Program Safe Block Program offers safety and security offers safety and security 
enhancements to homes in participating blocks in the enhancements to homes in participating blocks in the 
Forest Park Southeast neighborhood. The goal of the  Forest Park Southeast neighborhood. The goal of the  
program is to create safer streets and communities by program is to create safer streets and communities by 
providing residents with access to additional security providing residents with access to additional security 
features. Security items offered to FPSE residents features. Security items offered to FPSE residents 
include:include:  
  

Home Security ItemsHome Security Items  
••Door LocksDoor Locks  
••Window LocksWindow Locks  
••Motion LightsMotion Lights  
••Swing Bar Door GuardSwing Bar Door Guard  
••Fire ExtinguishersFire Extinguishers  
  

  
Forest Park Southeast residents who are interested in Forest Park Southeast residents who are interested in 
receiving any of the above safety and security receiving any of the above safety and security 
enhancements can pick up an application at 4400 enhancements can pick up an application at 4400 
Chouteau beginning Chouteau beginning August 1, 2014.  August 1, 2014.  The application The application 
deadline is deadline is August 31, 2014. August 31, 2014. At least 51% of households At least 51% of households 
on a block must participate. on a block must participate.   


